We Need You!

The Nominating Committee of the
New Jersey Law Librarians Association (NJLLA) is seeking
nominees for the following Executive Board offices for the 2015-16 year:

Vice President / President Elect
Secretary
Treasurer
Member at Large (2 positions)

This is your chance to:
get involved
think big
pursue a professional leadership position
encourage future leaders

If you would like to nominate someone or yourself, please contact Kathy
Taggart (ktaggart@lowenstein.com / 973-422-6442) by February 20th

The Nominations Committee will submit a slate of nominees to the
Executive Board; voting will take place at the
NJLLA Annual Business Meeting in May
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